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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

 

I am delighted to inform you that the children from Saint George’s (red) house have been crowned 

as Summer Term house point champions. As a reward for their hard work, children from Saint 

George’s house will be able to attend school on Thursday 13th July dressed in PE Kit, where they 

will be taking part in a number of COJOE events during the day to celebrate their hard work in 

winning the most house points in the summer term.  

 

You should also receive a text to inform you that your child is in Saint George’s House. 

 

We hope that they thoroughly enjoy their reward in school. 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

P Scott  

Mrs P Scott 

Headteacher 

 
 

 

 

 

 


